Mark has nominated a local Indian Restaurant to a House of Commons competition

The Tiffin Cup is an annual competition held at the Houses of Parliament to find the best
South Asian restaurant in the country. MP's can nominate the best South Asian restaurants
in their constituency to go up against others in the country.

Mark has nominated The Four Pillars restaurant in Olney for this year's competition following
Jaipur's success in last year's competition which saw them being awarded a "Highly
Commended".

Judges from the House of Commons will visit all nominated restaurants and then invite the
very best to a cook off in the Houses of Parliament.

Mark said "l always try and nominate some of my favourite South Asian restaurants from
Milton Keynes in this competition and this year | felt the Four Pillars (which happens to be
very close to my home) deserved to be put forward. It is a great competition and | am
confident that the Four Pillars will rise to the top."



